
We will be collecting pharmaceuticals at the 
Harris County Household Hazardous Waste 
(HHW) Collection Facility -- 6900 Hahl Rd. 
(at Gessner and 290), 77040 on Sept. 26th 
between the hours of 10 am and 2 pm.  This is 
the only day we will be collecting these items.

Please note: 
HHW items will also be collected during these 
hours.  If you have any questions please call 
281-560-6200.

Thank You.


